
From: Farhoush PK  

Sent: Saturday, September 21, 2024 4:18 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Opposing to the Zoning By-law Amendment city file :OPA-23-0010 and ZBLA-

23-0014 

Hello there,  

As we, residents of Beaverton Road South, have already difficulties to deal with the 

heavy traffic on Major Mac, particularly the back ups from Bayview and Major Mac 

intersection that stretches beyond Sussex Street at rush hours, I oppose the 

abovementioned plans which will definitely worsen the situation.  

  

By the way I did not receive any notice for the meeting and was informed by neighbors. 

Regards, 

Farhoosh Pouryosefi Kermani 

Resident and owner of 64 Beaverton Road South 
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